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  These figures show each class 

percentage since the beginning of 

September 2018. Our school target is 

96% and above. However, this year it 

would be great to achieve 97%. As you 

can see, we are above our target. Well 

done! 

In 2019, attendance will continue to be 

closely monitored as new procedures 

are going to be implemented. This half 

term we have met with 7 parents to 

discuss how to improve their child’s 

attendance. 

Remember to contact Mrs Corbridge if 

you have any school related matters, 

concerns or worries which may arise.  

Please see me in the playground or ring 

414355 (option 2) should you want a 

chat.  

Merry Christmas everyone from 

Mrs Corbridge 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

04/09/2018 – 14/12/2018 

RD 94.7 

RP 97.6 

1G 97.3 

1W 97.2 

2P 97.1 

2S 97.0 

3R 96.5 

3Ro 95.7 

4H 95.6 

4P 95.5 

5J 96.4 

5R 94.5 

6G 97.1 

6R 96.4 

Whole School 96.3 

RD – 

 0  

1G –  

1 = £5 

2P –  

1 = £5  

3R – 

 1 = £5  

4H – 

0 

5J – 

 1 = £5 

6G – 

 2 = £10 

RP – 

2 = £10 

1W – 

 2 = £10 

2S – 

 3 = £15 

3Ro – 

1 = £5 

4P – 

 0 

5R – 

 0 

6R – 

 1 = £5 

Dates for your Diary: 

 

CLOSE Tuesday 18 December 2018 

   3:15pm 

OPEN Thursday 3 January 2019 

   8:45am 

 

CLOSE  Friday 15 February 2019 

   3:15pm 

OPEN   Monday 25 February 2019 

   8:45am 

 

 

Number of £5 vouchers won this term: 

Please see below a table showing the amount of 

£5 vouchers each class has won for good 

attendance so far this academic year. Each class 

can spend their vouchers on whatever they like 

throughout the year.  

 

 


